

July 25, 2024

ASSOCIATION STAFF:

Rick Ellison - Director of Missions

Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director

Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant

Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant

Steve Brooks - Operations Manager

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 251-945-5112

GRATEFUL TO GOD

I have much to be grateful for as I begin my 12th year of ministry as Director of Missions. I am blessed to serve in an incredible association of churches and with great staff and ministry leaders. I am fortunate be able to meet and work with so many wonderful and Godly people. You have blessed me and my family in so many ways.

We have challenging days ahead as an association. I am grateful that these are good challenges. Baldwin County is projected to be the fastest growing county in Alabama for many years to come. The mission field is literally coming to us. What a wonderful opportunity we have to share the gospel and to see our churches discipling and ministering to a multitude of people.

I am excited about what God is going to do in the future and how He is going to bless our association of churches and ministries.

GRATEFUL FOR ANGIE ESTES

Angie Estes will be leaving our office to serve in another workplace. Angie has been a blessing to our staff and to our association as well. No one has a greater heart for missions than Angie. She will be missed by our staff.

Angie will continue to serve as volunteer leader with our WMU and Women on Mission. We wish her and her family God's many blessings in the days to come.

Rick Ellison Director of Missions



KEENAGERS — A Senior Adult Ministry

Thursday, August 8, 2024 @ 10:30 a.m.

Magnolia Springs Baptist Church 15090 US Hwy 98 Magnolia Springs, AL 36555

More Info: 251-945-5112

(Bring a covered dish and a friend)



First Baptist Church Foley 221 N. Alston Street - Foley (251)943-8352

Classes start Wednesday, August 28th at 6:00 p.m. or on Thursday, August 29th at 10:00 a.m. Cost of workbook is \$22.00. No charge for 13 week program. Register online at GriefShare.org



Registration is live for the two courses that will be offered in the Fall 2024 semester at the Baldwin County Extension Center of Samford University's Ministry Training Institute! The following 8-week courses will be offered at the Baldwin County location this Fall:

Fall A: Intro to New Testament
Thursdays at 6:00 p.m. (August 22 - October 10)
Location: Baldwin Baptist Association's
Blackburn Center in Silverhill (15840 Silverhill Ave.)
Instructor: Tim Mims, senior pastor at
East Pointe Baptist Church, Spanish Fort

Fall B: Paul's Letters
Thursdays at 6:00 p.m. (October 24 - December 12)
Location: Baldwin Baptist Association's
Blackburn Center in Silverhill (15840 Silverhill Ave.)
Instructor: Bill Patterson, interim pastor at
FBC Silverhill

Tuition for each course is \$50.00 per person plus the cost of textbook(s). Financial aid and scholarship opportunities are available. To register, visit https://www.samford.edu/programs/ministry-training-institute/extension-classes/

If you have any questions or need further information, contact Brad Baxter, extension director, at bbaxter@fbcloxley.com



POSITIONS AVAILABLE:

Eastwood Baptist
Part-Time Youth Minister
Email resume to:
ronniecriswell@gmail.com
Or call 251-234-0301

FBC Loxley
Full-Time Associate Pastor
of Worship
Email resume to:
info@fbcloxley.com

Oyster Bay Baptist
Part-Time Church Secretary
20 hours per week

Email resume to: info@oysterbay.church <u>Southside Baptist</u> <u>Pianist</u> Email resume to:

susnconway@aol.com